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21 November 2022 

2022 Year 6 Farewell 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Year 6 Farewell Evening will take place on Thursday 15 December at Lily’s Function Centre, Seven 
Hills. This letter is to provide you with information for the evening. 
Arrival:  

Students are to be dropped off by their parent/carer between 5:45pm and 6:00pm. The designated 
drop off point is the grass area at the back of the venue car park. Please refer to the marked map 
attached. There will be no teacher supervision prior to 5:45pm. Please note that the venue is open to 
the public and that the car park will be busy with vehicles. To ensure student safety, parents are asked 
to escort their child from their vehicle to the drop off point. Teachers will escort students into the venue 
from 6:00pm.  
 
Pick Up:  

Students are to be picked up at 9:30pm from the same location (the grass area at the back of the 
carpark). Class teachers will escort their classes from the function room to the pick-up point where they 
will hand over students to their parents. All students are to be marked off by their teacher before being 
escorted by their parents to their vehicles. NO child can be collected from the function room or the 
entrance to the venue. Parents are asked not to congregate at the entrance of the building as this will 
obstruct entry and breach the venue’s Health and Safety guidelines.  
 
Mobile Phones: 

In accordance with the JRPS Mobile Phone Policy students are not permitted to bring mobile phones. 
In the event that a student should bring a mobile phone it will be removed from the student and returned 
to the parent/carer after the farewell. Photos will be taken on the night and be mailed to students on a 
USB after the event.  
 
Attire:  
 
The Farewell Evening is a formal occasion and as such the students will be expected to wear smart 
casual clothing appropriate for the event.   
We ask that the students observe the following dress code: 
BOYS – should wear dress trousers or jeans, a collared shirt (not a t-shirt) and enclosed shoes (not 
joggers).  Jackets, suits, ties, and other formal clothing items are optional.   
GIRLS – should wear a dress, skirt/trousers with a blouse and shoes practical for dancing. (No high 
heels) Please do not wear low necklines, strapless tops, or expose bare midriffs. 
 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic evening. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Warner     Miss Deborah Godfrey 
Principal      Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
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